
Closed Until Further Notice
Like many others in the surrounding communities, Palo was greatly
impacted by the storms of August 10th. The main building kept us together
and safe, with only one blown window and one overhead door that had
collapsed. Many of the out buildings, all greenhouses, and the tree/shrub
structure are ruined.

While we appreciate the calls of support for Cedar River Garden Center
purchases, we will be closed until further notice.

We are with you in thought while we try and rebuild our homes and
businesses.
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